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Greetings,

It is a distinct pleasure to say spring is finally
here! In the Garden, the once-bare branches
of our cherry trees were recently illuminated
in white and pink, signaling the arrival of
the season. These energetic colors match the
vibrancy that is coursing through the Garden
thus far in 2022. We are happily making a
cautious and optimistic approach back to the
world we knew before the pandemic and are
diligently planning for our exciting future.

This exciting future, of course, involves the Japan
Institute. As I've written to you before, the Japan
Institute will be located just a few miles away
from the Garden on 3.65 acres of secluded, tree-
dotted land enveloped by Forest Park. In April,
we will be celebrating the completion of our
purchase of the property with a handoff event.
Once that concludes, the hard work of refreshing
a century-old campus will commence.
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We are also delighted that Kengo Kuma, a
member of our International Advisory Board
and one of Time magazine’s 100 most influential
people of 2021, will redesign an aging chapel
into an auditorium and performance center,
transforming it into a crown jewel at the new
Japan Institute campus. As you may recall, Kuma
designed the award-winning Cultural Crossing
expansion for Portland Japanese Garden in 2017
which marked his first public project in North
America. One of many awards this project
received is American Institute of Architects (AIA)
Institute Honor Award. For this next endeavor,
Kuma and his team will partner with Portland-
based Bullseye Glass to work in art glass for the
first time in his illustrious career.
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The Japan Institute will accommodate a host
of new and expanded programs that offer more
shared experiences in Japanese culture, art, and
connection to nature. “Shared” is the key word
here. At the heart of the Institute and Portland
Japanese Garden are the bonds we tie with

one another. The pandemic and other trying
world events have frayed the social fabric. It

is essential that we find ways to connect with
one another. We only ever learn something
wonderful about this world because some
decided to share it.

I know how remarkable it is to be in the
company of our community just by having
participated in our events here at the Garden. In
January we concluded our excellent exhibition
of Japanese woodblock prints and began an
exciting new exhibition of netsuke. These
wonderful exhibitions are partnered with

our incredible cultural demonstrations and
performances to create a holistic experience
that offers an expression of Japanese culture
that can be universally appreciated.
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Finally, I'm thrilled to share that earlier this

March I was in London to resume conversations
with the U.S. Embassy in London, the Japanese
Embassy in London, and Royal Botanic Gardens,
Kew. We have picked conversations back up from
2020 and are moving forward with our Peace
Symposium in London, Peacemaking at the
Intersection of Culture, Art, and Nature scheduled
for December 5-8, 2022. I hope you will mark your
calendars now as details are forthcoming.

In May, I will be making my first trip back to Japan
since the pandemic and I cannot express how
excited I am to see many of you — my colleagues
and friends — and continue to advance our work
of inspiring harmony and peace. Since the 1960s,
Portland Japanese Garden has provided a place

of understanding, connection, and peace. We are
honored to be a respite for all those who need it
and are strengthened by your presence.

With gratitude,

P R

Steve Bloom
Chief Executive Officer

{

KECHRDF LD, SEDOIAYID BV Ry &l
20204 FICFE L TV AL HIE 2 RELRS SN TED %
L= 2 VRO L NCOEE LT RV RV KE
KAEEFE AE 0 > R Y HAREKRMEH, EE T o =T
CIER I E B W LE L A =R S VRI T L
MPeacemaking at the Intersection of Culture, Art,
and Nature (iR : 32{b - 7— b - BSR DT 5 BB FA]
AlliE) 1%220224F12 H5H~8HIZR VR A TRIMES L,
PRV ED TR ZA T A HAc R T
5FETT,

ZDSHIIE ST IvIBAIDTHAZ NS 2
DELT HEP O E S 2 LR LI EZ T R—Z—TdH
DRNTH2EREALITBER WL, inspiring harmony
and peace ¥ WOFFIE FAHIZ 572033 DTG E) %
BreEaz % EEH L TBD 9, 1960F LUK
A E R X X FE 2N & L DI, 2 LI REAE
MERDBGEREEL TENDE LT 22EFINZH 4D
OO TWHNEZ 2 ERICES L RIRIZ, HikIc k-
THALNHESBE TV TWE I 2FHELTED
FTSREDEDLOLNT IR T VI EET IS 52X
AL B ONWZLET,

R,

P W

R—+Z Y FHAEER CEO
RAT4—=T T N—1

Phone: (503) 223-1321 | Email: iab@japanesegarden.org | japanesegarden.org



